Matthew Wade Gilmer Post Office Box 919 Madison, Mississippi 39130 601-850-7773

February 4, 2014

<u>VIA FACSIMILE</u> 601-859-5875

Karl Banks, President Madison County Board of Supervisors Post Office Box 608 Canton, Mississippi 39046

> Re: Application For Re-Zoning Public Hearing March 3, 2014 Board Meeting

Dear Supervisor Banks:

2.

Certain confusion has arisen regarding property lines describing the eight (8) acres sought to be re-zoned. We believe that the matter should be re-set for hearing. Please remove the re-zoning hearing from the agenda for March 3, 2014. We shall clear up any ambiguities in the use status and keep Mr. Brad Sellers informed of such so he can bring it before the Board in the near future.

Most Respectfully,

Matthew Wade Gilmer, Applicant For Re-Zoning